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As the academic year draws to a close we look forward to exciting activities in place for 

our fantastic pupils at the end of the year with District Athletics, Sports Day, Achievement 

Assemblies and our rewards day. Lessons and important learning still continues with high 

expectations of all pupils as we enter our final two weeks of term. We appreciate the con-

tinued support of parents with encouraging excellent punctuality, attendance, school read-

iness (bags, equipment, planners) up the end of term to ensure that pupils achieve their 

very best in all of the their subjects.    

Upcoming Events 
 

Friday 4 - Saturday 5 July 

D of E bronze expedition 

 

Tuesday 8 July 

Sports day 

Summer concert rehearsal 15:20-
16:30 

 

Wednesday 9 July 

District athletics 

 

Thursday 10 July 

Summer concert 18:00 

 

Friday 11 July 

Open mic, lunchtime 

D of E silver expedition to Sunday 
13 July 

 

Wednesday 16 July 

Summer grade cards to families 

 

Thursday 17 July 

Reward trips 

 

Friday 18 July 

Achievement assemblies 

School closes at 13:15 

 

End of Year reports  
Electronic copies of the end of year reports and grade 
cards will be sent to parents/ carers on Wednesday 
16

th
 July. Should you require paper copies in addition 

to the electronic version, please let us know.  
 
Escape2Make 
There are a range of exciting summer activities availa-
ble to pupils  through Escape2Make during the holi-
days. Parents can find details on their website.  
 

 
 
 
Year 11 Prom 
Congratulations to year 11 who have completed their 
time in school and had a wonderful prom on Friday. 
They will all be missed and we wish them good luck 
moving forward on their next steps.  

 
 

https://escape2make.org/summer-escape/  

https://escape2make.org/club/summer-drop-in/  

https://escape2make.org/summer-escape/
https://escape2make.org/club/summer-drop-in/
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Goodbye Mrs. Smith 

We are very sorry to share with you all that Mrs. Smith, the Head of Year 7, has decided to step 

away from her role and Central Lancaster High School.  

In discussion with Mr Malone regarding her decision, Mrs Smith shared she cared deeply about 

the welfare of the pupils in year 7 and their families, but feels it is the right time for her to move on 

from her work at here Central.  

Across the remainder of the school year, if you have any questions or concerns, please speak to 

your child's House Tutor or Mr. Clark, who will be supporting as the Acting Head of Year 7 in the 

short term. 

 

Summer Concert 

Our annual summer concert takes place next Thursday, 10
t
 July in the school hall. Doors will 

open at 5.30pm and the concert starts at 6pm. Tickets are on sale from Parent Pay or school re-

ception and are £3 each. 

 

Positive Futures Support 

Positive Futures is a mental health and mental illness charity for the people of Lancaster and its 

surrounding areas. They are a friendly and experienced team who supports people with a range 

of mental health needs. Their café and hub are open to anyone, and they hold daily activities – 

you can just turn up for a brew or book a session. 

https://positivefutures.uk/ 

 

Summer Activities 

Please find below opportunities for young people and families within the local community over 

summer. This can also be found on our school website on the ‘supporting families’ page and on 

ClassCharts. 

 

House Points 

With only two weeks to go, the CLHS Houses sit in the following order in competition for the   

prestigious House of the Year trophy! There is still two weeks remaining for Houses to make a 

different to the leader board through excellent attendance, demonstration of the school values 

and engagement in extra-curricular activities including Sports Day on Tuesday!  

https://positivefutures.uk/


Pupil Success 

Year 7  

Pupil Success 

Well done to Thea P, Chloe B, Bithiah M, Olivia P, Emanuela M, Isabelle S and Aria W 
for achieving very high marks in your end of year English exam.  

Well done to Maisie-Ella U, Isabelle S and Lauren S for achieving the highest XP on 
Sparx this week.  

Congratulations and well done to Rongbing L, Yi W and Nourah A for achieving the 
highest XP points on Maths Sparx homework.  

Year 8  

Pupil Success 

Well done to Evangel SA, Alice B, Jacob C, Dominik S, Beatie BS and Amelia W for 

achieving very high marks in your end of year English exam. 

Well done to Albert G, Oakley F and Israel A for achieving the highest XP on Sparx this 
week. 

Congratulations and well done to Albert G, Brooke R and Katie B A for achieving the 
highest XP points on Maths Sparx homework.  

Year 9 

Pupil Success 

Well done to Aimee O, Tyler B, Jenny B, Cadence F, Charlotte H, Michael N and      

Valeriia O for achieving very high marks in your end of year English exam. 

Well done to Callum R, Beverly S and Abbie E for achieving the highest XP on Sparx 

this week. 

Congratulations and well done to Tyler B, Mairead S and Maz CG for achieving the 

highest XP points on Maths Sparx homework. 

Well done to Aimee O, Julian S, Theo A, Jai Y & Max G for some excellent Python   

coding problem solving this week! 

For Tom E who has shown our commitment values all year and always arrives to class 

to put everybody’s books out and stays at the end of lesson even when its breaktime to 

ensure they are all put away and the classroom is left tidy for Miss Brown. Well done 

Tom.  

Aimee O and Charlotte H have worked well on their instrumental and vocal pieces, and 

we look forward to hearing these at the summer concert next Thursday. 

Valeriia O has practiced well for her instrumental lessons, keep up the great work. 

Year 10  

Pupil Success 

Well done to Harry O for showing great commitment in Hospitality and Catering this 

week! Keep up the good work 

Well done to Yasaman G, Joshua W and Alicia G for achieving the highest XP on 

Sparx this week. 

Congratulations and well done to Yasaman G, Leonardo CD and Joshua C for    
achieving the highest XP points on Maths Sparx homework. 

Well done to Tom O’B for showing real commitment to his History GCSE studies and 

coming back in his own time to complete the history paper to improve his grade. This is 

just the attitude we need going into Year 11.  

Well done and thank you to Callum P, Quaneisha Y, Leonardo CD, Gabrielle F, Charlie 

L, Ayushmaan S, Symone W, Isaac P, Liam A, Freya P, Louie M, Rufaro H, Tristan W, 

Ollie PP, Yasaman G, Lexie H, Nicky WB, Zikora N, Sophie A, Archie B, Blessing R, 

Niya P, Chae JS and Caitlin H for being peer mentors and supporting with Year 6 tran-

sition this week. 

Well done to Luke R, Lexi-Leigh S, Lavin M, Lucas W, Rufaro H, Joshua W, Radin F 
and Leo Y for your commitment shown in form time intervention this week. 

Great technical work from Lexi LS ready for her performance next week at the summer 

concert. 

A huge thank you to our team of peer mentors who supported our two transition days 

this week. We could not have done it without you all – a fantastic example of kindness 

in our community! 








